
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Balmoral Class          Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

 

What a fantastic start we have had to a new 

school year. The children have impressed us all 

by returning to school showing great maturity 

and focus. They have shared that they were 

particularly pleased to be able to see and 

play with their friends again.  

We have been very fortunate to welcome 

some new pupils to our bubble too. Spencer, 

Ashrith and Dylan have all joined Balmoral 

Class and Amy has commented that the boys 

have settled very well into their new routines 

and are have developed good friendships 

with their peers too.  

Since returning the children have immersed 

themselves in the Recovery Curriculum which 

has been used as a tool to help provide us 

with a wide variety of exciting activities to 

enjoy including chair chase, story massage 

time and doh- disco.  

The children have also been exploring their 

environment with the help of the class mascot 

‘Balmoral Bee’. He has sent the children lots of 

activities to enjoy including a bee hunt, 

honeycomb making and cupcake creating. 

He has also helped show us how to ‘bee’ kind, 

calm and considerate of others by teaching 

us how to manage our emotions. They 

particular enjoyed playing Emotions Bingo!  

More recently the children have enjoyed 

learning about the growth and harvest of 

plants and the foods in which they provide. 

They since have planted their very own broad 

beans and have enjoyed watching them 

grow.  

 
Magic Moments  

Ashrith – it’s been lovely to hear how you have 

been sharing your school experiences at 

home with Mummy and Daddy, very good 

communication. Well done! 

Dylan F – For taking turns and playing a ball 

game with a student from Skipton class. 

Dylan M – For displaying great patience and 

allowing the teachers to support his peers in 

times of frustration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates and events 

Monday 2nd November – Start of Term  

Friday 18th December – End of Term 


